Gwladys Street Community Primary & Nursery School

Walton Lane
Liverpool Tel: 0151 525 0843
L4 5RW Fax: 0151 530 1453

Headteacher: Miss N Booth B.A. Hons, PGCE, NPQH

www.gwladysstreet.org

Monday 24th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers.

As you will recall, before Christmas we sent out a parental survey to gauge feedback on various aspects of our school. Thank you to those families who completed and returned these, your feedback is invaluable and will help us to shape the future plans of the school ensuring we prioritise the needs of our children and school community. We also had all our children complete these surveys and as with the parental surveys, feedback has been assessed and will be addressed in the near future in conjunction with our School Council, a group led by children from each year group.

To address the feedback from the parental surveys, we are proposing to create a parent forum that will ensure the school community has a voice on certain issues regarding school. Parent forums are a positive way for schools to encourage more parents to get involved in school life. The role of this group will be to support the school and ensure that there is effective communication between parents and school leaders. It will be an informal group where parents can discuss whole school issues, be consulted on school policy and give their views on certain aspects of school life.

To register your interest in joining the parent forum, please complete the google form on the link below and a member of staff will be in touch.

https://forms.gle/R7qf479BesmsA55r9

There are also be paper copies available upon request from the school office should you wish to register your interest via this method. The deadline for registering your interest is Friday 5^{th} February 2022.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss N Booth

Headteacher













